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________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Thursday 30th November 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are writing to let you know that we are delighted to have appointed Mrs K Cross to 
work as Hedgehog Class Teacher on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday from January 2024. 
She will job share with Mrs Wilderspin who will continue to teach on a Monday and 
Tuesday.  
 
Mrs Cross is a lovely addition to the Scargill team and comes with many years’ experience 
in a variety of primary schools. We are in the process of arranging opportunities for her to 
come into school and meet with the children, staff and parents to ensure a smooth 
transition in the new year. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Thank you for your continuing support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
       

     
 
Mrs S Hallsworth    Mr M Hetherington 
Head of School    Executive Head 
 
 
 


